
 
 
Principal: Mark Woodhouse 
 
Brandon Road 
Swaffham 
Norfolk 
PE37 7DZ  
T: 01760 721480  E: office@tnha.org.uk   http://tnha.org.uk/ 
 
     

 
 

21 October 2021 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Careers Fair - 4 November 2021 - Years 8, 9, 10 & 11  
5 to 7pm - Please book in one of the times indicated below  
 

We would like to invite you to our Careers Fair on Thursday 4 November. At the careers fair we will host 
dedicated representatives of local Post-16 providers such as The College of West Anglia, Dereham VI Form, 
Fakenham VI Form, Springwood VI Form and The University of East Anglia (UEA), as well as representatives from 
the Armed Forces recruitment teams and information from the National Health Service (NHS).   
 

This evening is a fantastic opportunity for you and your child to speak to these providers about the courses and 
apprenticeships they have on offer at the end of Year 11 and the entry requirements they have. It is also useful 
for the younger year groups to investigate possible career choices to help when choosing their GCSE options.  
Students will be undertaking preparation work in tutor times to look at what sort of questions they may ask any 
of our visitors. If you get the opportunity to discuss this with your child prior to the evening, this would be 
greatly beneficial.  There will also be members of the Leadership Team and key members of staff present 
should you have any additional questions or concerns.  There are four time slots during the evening in which to 
arrive: - 5:00pm, 5:30pm, 6:00pm & 6:30pm.  
  
You are free to attend at any point during your chosen time allocation, however we kindly ask that you leave at 
the end of the session to ensure the area does not become over crowded.   In order to book a time slot, please 
follow the link below indicating how many people including students will be attending, bookings will close at 
9am on the 4 November 2021. 
  
SchoolCloud - The Nicholas Hamond Academy  
  
We hope to see many of you there.  In the meantime, if you have any questions, please do not hesitate to 
contact us at school via telephone or email at the below addresses. We look forward to seeing you on the 
evening. 
 
Yours faithfully 

  

 
Mr S Nash & Mr I Hogarth   
Head of Key Stage 4 (Years 10 & 11) & Head of Key Stage 3 (Years 8 & 9)  
Email:  s.nash@tnha.org.uk      I.Hogarth@tnha.org.uk  
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